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August 24, 2020 

 

Dear Family, 

 

Thank you for your investment and efforts to support Heavenly Parent's providence and True Parents' 

vision for America and the world. 

 

As you know, on August 9, True Mother launched a worldwide providence with the first in a series of 5 

international Rallies of Hope. The first Rally focused on The International Summit Council for Peace 

(ISCP) and featured notable current and former heads of state. 

 

The second Rally of Hope, currently scheduled for September 27, will focus on ISCP in collaboration 

with International Association of Parliamentarians for Peace (IAPP). These rallies are the direct 

continuation of the World Summit of February 2020 and the work of the Universal Peace Federation, and 

are part of True Mother's work to realize the Heavenly Unified World. You can learn more at 

rallyofhope,org. 

 

As Blessed families, we have an opportunity to support True Mother's efforts and participate in this work 

by attending these rallies virtually, inviting our tribes to join as well, offer our sincere devotion through 

prayers, and also making a financial contribution. 

 

Please consider making your donation to directly support True Mother's worldwide outreach efforts. You 

can make your donation at rallyofhope,us, where you can also enjoy the recap of the August 9 rally, and 

where subsequent rallies will be broadcast. You can also find the donation link at familyfed,org or go 

directly here. 

 

Let us offer our hearts and continue to invest ourselves to support True Parents. Let us remain attuned to 

the Rally of Hope message and follow the guidance of True Mother to realize the Heavenly Unified 

World and offer it to Heavenly Parent together with True Parents. 

 

Thank you all again for your unwavering support. 

 

God Bless you and your families, 

 

 
 

Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 

Regional Chairman 

 

 
 

Rev. Demian Dunkley 

President 

 

 

 



Rally of Hope Donation Form

Amount *
$40.00 $70.00 $120.00

$210.00 $400.00 Other

Total $0.00

Billing Information
Name * First Name Last Name

Card Number * Card Number    

Expiration Date * Exp. Month Exp. Year CVV

Address * Street Address

City, State, and ZIP * City State ZIP/Postal Code

 



Secure Online Giving Powered by GivingFuel

Email * Email Address

Phone Number * (###) ###-####
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Dear Family, 

 

Thank you for your investment and efforts to support Heavenly Parent’s providence and True 

Parents’ vision for America and the world. 

 

As you know, on August 9, True Mother launched a worldwide providence with the first in a 

series of 5 international Rallies of Hope. The first Rally focused on The International Summit 

Council for Peace (ISCP) and featured notable current and former heads of state. 

 

The second Rally of Hope, currently scheduled for September 27, will focus on ISCP in 

collaboration with International Association of Parliamentarians for Peace (IAPP). These rallies 

are the direct continuation of the World Summit of February 2020 and the work of the 

Universal Peace Federation, and are part of True Mother’s work to realize the Heavenly Unified 

World. You can learn more at rallyofhope.org. 

 

As Blessed families, we have an opportunity to support True Mother’s efforts and participate in 

this work by attending these rallies virtually, inviting our tribes to join as well, offer our sincere 

devotion through prayers, and also making a financial contribution. 

 

Please consider making your donation to directly support True Mother’s worldwide outreach 

efforts. You can make your donation at rallyofhope.us, where you can also enjoy the recap of 

the August 9 rally, and where subsequent rallies will be broadcast. You can also find the 

donation link at familyfed.org or go directly here. 

 

Let us offer our hearts and continue to invest ourselves to support True Parents. Let us remain 

attuned to the Rally of Hope message and follow the guidance of True Mother to realize the 

Heavenly Unified World and offer it to Heavenly Parent together with True Parents.  

 

Thank you all again for your unwavering support. 

 

God Bless you and your families, 

  

    
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim    Rev. Demian Dunkley 

Regional Chairman    President 


